GLOUCESTERSHIRE EDUCATION AUTHORITY 5

CHALFORD HILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

CHALFORD HILL, STROUD, GLOS. GL6 8LG Healthy Schools
TELEPHONE NUMBER. 01453 883123
FAX NUMBER. 01453 885820

I8‘h November 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians,

On the 18™ November Road Safety Week starts and the Eco-Council want to raise
awareness of the dangers of the road. We also thought we could combine road
safety skills with trying to stop air pollution around Chalford. So, we have decided to
ask everyone to make a pledge to try and walk to school at least 3 days of the week
over a period of 2 weeks. When you are walking to school, you can use your road
safety skills for real! We know some people drive every day, but we are doing this for
our community and our planet too! If you can’t walk all the way to school, you can

- still park about halfway. Try to walk as much as you can out of the 10 days!

We really hope that you are able to help us reduce pollution, keep safe and stay

healthy too!
Yours sincerely

owwan and Tomny

Rowan (Y6) and Tommy (Y4) Eco-Council Reps
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